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NOTICE TO STUDENTS AND STAFF- ARRANGEMENTS TO DEAL WITH THE WATER 
CRISIS ON CAMPUS 
 
The Executive Management Committee (EMC), at its meeting held on 8 May 2024, having 
been given a briefing on the Water Crisis on campus, took the following decisions to mitigate 
the health risks: 
 
 
1. Heads of Academic and Support Departments must allow staff who can work remotely to 

do so. Those who are required by the nature of their jobs to be on campus must be on 
campus. 

 
2. Academic HODs and Faculty Deans must decide which classes can be offered online and 

which will be physical, until the water crisis is resolved. 
 

3. Assessments will continue as initially planned, including examinations. 
 
4. The university will provide date to qualifying staff for the month of May and for the month 

of June, if necessary. 
 

5. In-residence students are expected to use in-house Wi-Fi for online classes. 
 

6. Students in private accommodation who need a Wi-fi facility should use Wi-fi available on 
campus.  
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